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From:
Sent:
To:

 
Dear President and Commission Members, 
 
 
My name is Catherine Jarvis, I have been working at CFM for over 20 years and have had a variety of positions including 
both union and non-union. I am currently in the Quality Dept. and appreciate all that our Company has achieved over 
the years including a clean energy environment. I am writing to you in support of a 20-year licence renewal. 
 
Health and Safety has been our number one priority, we have had a very long and great safety performance, I also was 
involved with our JHSC for several years and believe that our industry will continue to provide a much safer and clean 
environment for all. 
 
CFM provides information to our community with events, presentations, public surveys, and tours that helps build a 
strong and positive support from the residents of our area.  
 
 
I would like to see a 20-year licence renewal as I have family that also works for our Company and I’m hoping that this 
will secure more stability employment in the future. 
 
 
 
CFM is also seeking to increase the amount of UO2 which may be processed in a single year to reflect the actual 
production capacity of our facility. This will secure a more stable employment for our employees as well. 
 
 
  
 
 
Thank you 
 
Catherine Jarvis 
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